
Thursday, November 3, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
Seniors: Grad Night Deposits are due by November 4th.  If you do not make a deposit by that date there is no guarantee 
there will be seats available later.  Deposit amount is $55.  Total cost of the trip is $115. Students will have until March to 
pay the full balance. 
 
Students 
Reminder:  In-School Suspension for this Friday has been changed to Saturday School this Saturday, November 5th from 
8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. in Rm. 251.  Other students are also welcome to attend for attendance make up or other purposes. 
 
Migrant Students working on PASS booklets should be testing with Mr. Gutierrez on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
after school this week.  Parents will be contacted on students who do not attend or who do not see Mr. Gutierrez. 
 
Migrant Students who are planning on going on the November 16th field trip need to turn in permission slips ASAP.  
Remember first come first served.  There are only seven slots left. 
 
Attention Seniors – there is a limited amount of space still available for Senior Ads in the Yearbook.  If you are interested 
in purchasing a Senior Ad, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 during break. 
 
The ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery) will be given on Wednesday, 11/9.  All seniors who are 
thinking of going into the military need to take the test.  Other seniors and juniors can also take it for career exploration.  
Students must sign up in the Career Center by Friday, 11/4! 
 
Attention Wrestlers:  Hydration Certification is being held Saturday, 11/5 in the Wrestling Room at 9:00 a.m.  Bring your 
photo I.D. and permission slip. 
 
Wrestling begins on Monday, 11/7 after school in the Wrestling Room.  You must have a clearance card to participate. 
 
If you are planning on playing softball this spring it is important you attend the Parent/Player softball meeting on Monday, 
11/7 at 7:00 p.m. in Rm. 608. 
 
Girls JV and Varsity Soccer tryouts will be November 7th & 8th at the Douty Field from 3:30 to 5:30.  You must have your 
clearance card, cleats and shin guards to participate. 
 
Attention new boy’s tennis players.  Freshman and any first time players come by Rm. 251 at lunch Monday or Tuesday 
for information. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 
Attention GSA Club members – the meeting on Tuesday, 11/8 will start at 12:35.  The Trevor Project will be here on that 
day.  Pizza and water will be provided.  T-Shirts are here!  Remember be prompt – NO late comers once the meeting 
starts. 
 

Caring 
“The most important thing in any relationship is not what you get but 
what you give…In any case, the giving of love is an education in itself.” – 
Eleanor Roosevelt 
 

Infer – read between the lines 
 
 


